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December 5, 2010

Fair Political Practices Commission
428 J Street, Suite 800
Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: FPPC#090438

Dear Honorable Commission:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Dendra Dengler. It has come to my
attention that Dendra Dengler is facing penalties for her actions about
purchasing properties that provide access to the beach.

First of all I would like to let you know that I grew up in Manila. My
parents homesteaded our property. Over the years I have taken an interest in
our local community events and local government. Manila is a small vocal
community and sometimes passions run high. I believe this is how this came to
your attention.

I would like to let you know that I feel that this access to the beach is an
asset to the community. Since I grew up here access to the beach has dwindled
to just a few access points.

I feel that Dendra has been a pillar of the community during the many
years she has lived here. She has done nothing but served the community. She
has not done all of this community service for her gain. So, I would like to
recommend that you keep this in mind in the decision you make regarding her
case.

Sincerely,

Joe Alexander 1·;'eJW~
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